DAILY BULLETIN

Williamsville Junior High "Home of the Bee Bees" April 25, 2014

Lunch News

Friday: Chicken Tender Salad

<u>Miscellaneous</u>

P.E. Today: All P.E. classes should meet in the old gym today.

Library News: We will be having our Buy One, Get One Free book fair next week. You will be able to shop during your library time and before the chorus concert Monday night from 5:30-7.

Graduation Tickets: Seven graduation tickets were mailed to your parents on March 28. A reminder that if you need extra (up to 7), your parents need to call the office to request them.

The Breakfast Club: Everyone is invited to attend the Breakfast Club at 7:30 a.m. on April 29, and 30. Admission is \$2.00, which includes games. Each breakfast item is \$1.00. This is the Beta Club fundraiser for the year. Thanks for your support, and we hope to see you there!

Eight Grade: A group photo will be taken of all class members on Tuesday May 6th at 12:30pm. Please make every effort to be in attendance so that you are included in the outdoor picture. (Rain date will be Wednesday May 7th)

Grad Party Pictures: Hey 8th graders!!! The folks putting on your grad party still need lots of your pictures. Please email a baby pic and a current pic to adees92@yahoo.com if you'd like to be in the class slide show!!!

WCUSD BUS RIDER POLICY

Just to remind everyone of the school district policy about riding another bus besides your own. At the junior high level, the district allows students to ride only one bus. In emergency situations where a parent needs a student to ride another bus, a note must be brought to school from the parent stating the reason why a student should ride an alternate bus. A student riding with others on alternate buses for social reasons is not allowed.

Fine Arts News

Art Club: We'll have Art Club today.

Sports News

Girls Basketball: 6th and 7th grade girls interested in Summer Basketball, there will be a meeting Monday during wrap-up to finalize summer basketball plans.

Strike Out Tshirts: The Lady Bullets Softball team is selling t-shirts to help Strike Out Cancer. For only \$10, purchase a t-shirt and show your support at the game on May 12, 2014. The order forms are in the junior high office. Turn in orders and money to Mrs. Moss by April 29.

High School Boys' Golf Meeting: If you're an 8th grade boy interested in playing golf next fall in high school, check in with your wrap up teacher **today**, then report to the cafeteria for a meeting with Coach Trine at 2:50!

WJFL Info: We have flyers in the office regarding the Williamsville JFL program. If you're interested, pick one up soon!

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND!

